
Fire/EMS Log 

Friday, March 20 

7:11 am: Investigation – Chief Michael Cassidy investigated an electrical hazard on Franklin Street. 

8:04 am: Medical – The ambulance responded to a medical alarm activation on Marilyn Street. The 
individual refused transport; a signed waiver was obtained. 

9:08 am: Medical – The ambulance and paramedics from Fallon EMS responded to a medical emergency 
on Richard Road. A resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 

10:19 am: Assistance Call – The ambulance responded to an assistance call on Juniper Road. 

11:52 am: Medical - The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Hanlon Road. A resident was 
transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Natick. 

2:05 pm: Medical – The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Concord Street. A resident 
was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 

 

Saturday, March 21 

9:17 am: Medical – An ambulance with paramedics from Fallon EMS responded to a medical emergency 
on High Street. A resident was transported to Milford Regional Medical Center. 

10:36 am: Investigation – Weekend Duty Officers Lieutenants Richard Rossini and Firefighter Matthew 
Dellicker investigated an alarm detector activation on Regal Street. 

 

Sunday, March 22 

4:59 am: Assistance Call – The ambulance responded to an assistance call on Temi Road. 

1:33 Investigation – Deputy Jim Moore, Weekend Duty Officers Lieutenant Richard Rossini and 
Firefighter Matthew Dellicker investigated an alarm activation on Christopher Road. 

2:07 pm: Medical – The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on High Street. The individual 
refused transport; a signed waiver was obtained. 

3:26 pm: Investigation – Deputies Jim Moore and Mark Dellicker, Ladder 1, and Engines 2 and 3 
investigated an electrical hazard on Bullard Street. 

 

Monday, March 23 

9:55 am: Medical – The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Taylor Road. A resident was 
transported to Milford Regional Medical Center. 

7:36 pm: Medical – The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Cedar Street. The individual 
refused transport; a signed waiver was obtained. 

9:09 pm: Investigation – Chief Michael Cassidy investigated an alarm activation on Westfield Drive. 



9:48 pm: Medical – The ambulance and paramedics from Fallon EMS responded to a medical emergency 
on High Rock Road. A resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 

 

Tuesday, March 24 

7:02 am: Medical – The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Birch Road. A resident was 
transported to Milford Regional Medical Center. 

4:41 pm: Medical – The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Indian Ridge Road South. A 
resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 

 

Wednesday, March 25 

11:35 am: Investigation – Chief Michael Cassidy investigated an odor on Noel Drive. 

2:45 pm: Investigation – Chief Michael Cassidy investigated an alarm activation on Willowgate Rise. 

7:32 pm: Medical – The primary and backup ambulances responded to a medical emergency on Travis 
Road. Two residents were transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 

 

Thursday, March 26 

1:04 am: Assistance Call – The ambulance responded to an assistance call on Summer Street. 

6:26 am: Investigation – The department responded to a burner malfunction on Francine Drive. 

10:35 am: Medical – The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Holly Lane. A resident was 
transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 

2:48 pm: Medical – The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Paul Road. A resident was 
transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 

3:54 pm: Medical – The ambulance and paramedics from Fallon EMS responded to a medical emergency 
on Peter Street. A resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 

5:55 pm: Assistance Call – The ambulance responded to an assistance call on Juniper Road. 

5:57 pm: Medical – The backup ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Westfield Drive. A 
resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 

7:00 pm: Medical – The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Highland Street. A resident 
was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Natick. 

7:13 pm: Investigation - Forest Fire1 investigated a permit fire which had rekindled on Norfolk Street. 


